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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $310, 080 

Income to date: $241, 336 

Needed: $68, 744 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Karla Fehr 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leader & Pianist: Luke Klassen, Riley Dyck 

Date: October 24, 2021 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

 

 

Community Announcements 

You are invited to a Drive Thru Fundraising Meal at 
WINKLER BIBLE CAMP!  This meal of pulled pork 
poutine is being served on October 26 from 4:30-
6:30. No reservations are required.  For more 
information check out winklerbiblecamp.com. 

 

Joy Smith Foundation 

You are invited to join us for a very special event on 
October 28that 7:00p (Online), as the Joy Smith 
Foundation proudly opens Canada’s first and only 
National Human Trafficking Education Centre. 
Register for your free ticket on our website, 
www.joysmithfoundation.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Oct. 31   - Jake Friesen 

Nov.  7    - Keith Friesen/Baptism/membership 

Nov. 14   -Gerry Giesbrecht/Communion 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Helen Janzen 

-Valentine Zacharias 

(Boundary Trails 

Hospital) 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 

Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

Lord Jesus, be in us a spring of water welling up 
as we go out into the world around us, that 

others would see you in us, and would be drawn 
to you and to the eternal life only you can give. 

Amen. 

Church Announcements 

-Our youth are enjoying a retreat this 

weekend at Winkler Bible Camp. 

-Deacon Nominations- See bulletin insert 

 

-Take note – Communion will take place on 

November 14th.  

 

-Reports due Nov 1st. (in one week)  

 

-Our services will move from recorded and 

then posted online Sunday afternoons, to 

being streamed live.  Just a reminder that if 

you have an announcement or prayer 

request that you prefer to remain just within 

the BMC community, and not made publicly 

available, please have it submitted via the 

church email prayer chain. 

-If you are newer to BMC, or if you are 

checking us out, we would love to connect 

with you.  Please take a Connect Card from 

the back of the pews, jot down your name 

and contact info and drop it in the offering 

bag that the ushers have on your way out of 

the sanctuary.  They will make sure it gets 

back to me so we can touch base. 
 

-Pastor Keith would love to connect with you.  

If you are interested in getting together with 

Keith, either at the church, in your home, or 

out in a public space like a restaurant, please 

feel free to reach out and set up a time to 

meet. 

 

 

October 24th, 2021  
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship & Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Ezekiel 37:12-14 & 

Revelation 21:3-7 

Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Message – “Living Water” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 Youth Calendar 

October 23-24 – Retreat  
October 27 – Bible Study 
November 3 – Small Group Service Night 
 

 

BMC Office 

 
-Would you like to be included in our updated 

address/phone contact list included in our report 

booklet coming in November? 

If so, please contact Lori at the church email listed in 

this bulletin. 

Also, some villages are changing addresses. If you 

are one of these people, please let us know. 

 

-The sign-up sheet for receiving the “Rejoice” &/or 

“Our Daily Bread” devotionals in your mailboxes, is 

on the foyer bulletin board. Please sign up, even if 

you have signed up before, and if you sign- up & 

don’t have a mailbox yet, we will get you one.    

 

Verse for the Week 

“Whoever drinks of the water that I will give him 

will never be thirsty again.  The water that I will 

give him will become in him a spring of water 

welling up to eternal life.” - John 3:14 

Reminder 

Just a reminder that we have the elevator / lift 

available for anyone to use that may have difficulty 

with stairs.  If anyone is wanting to use it, please let 

an usher know and they will be able to help get you 

where you need to go.  

Lost and Found 

Please check the lost & found in the foyer for any 

items that you may be missing.  Please claim your 

items by Oct.31st. Anything left behind after this date 

will be given to MCC.  Thank you! 

 


